
Weekly Update 16th June 2017 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Welcome to this week’s update with a few reminders.  We would like to wish our Year 6 pupils a 

wonderful trip to London next week. 

 

YEAR 4/5 MIXED 
CRICKET 
 

This was due to take 

place Monday 12th June 

but has been rescheduled 

to Friday 23rd June 12:00 

- 3:00p.m at Colne Cricket Club.  

Letters with full details have gone out to 

those children involved.  Please sign and 

return your consent slips as soon as possible 

if you would like your child to take part.    

YEAR 5 PARENT LUNCH 

 

Parents or carers of year 

5 are invited to share 

lunch with their child on 

Wednesday 21st June at 

12:30p.m.  Please pre-order a lunch by 

emailing the school on  

bursar@laneshawbridge.lancs.sch.uk or call 

into the office. There will be a small charge 

of £2.65 per person.  The deadline for 

letting Gina in the kitchen know will be 

Tuesday 20th June.   

NEW SCHOOL TIE’S 

Our Positive Impact members have 

done an amazing job at designing 

our new school tie.  These are now  

available for Year 6 pupils to buy 

from the school office at £5 each.  

We have a limited number in at 

the at the moment but are 

expecting more stock next week.   

Unfortunately we will have to cancel Friday 

Cross Country club next week due to staff 

being away on our London trip.  We will be 

back on Friday 30th June. 

LUNCH MONEY CHALLENGE 

The schools current outstanding lunch bill is £1,059.84.  This is made up of: 

 Year 6 £391.85 

 Year 5 £196.31 

 Year 4 £179.48 

 Year 3 £292.20 

We would like to propose a challenge for the class with the least debt by next Friday 23rd June.  

Please check and settle your Gateway accounts to help your year group.  Winner to be 

announced in next week’s update. 
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CONTINUED…... 

 LANESHAW BRIDGE GOLF DAY 

On Sunday 16th July at 10am 

we will be hosting our 3rd 

Laneshaw Bridge Primary 

School Family and Friends 

golf day at Colne Golf club. 

The event is open to both 

Ladies and Gentleman and their golfing 

friends. Unfortunately, due to the nature of 

the sport only golfers with a 

handicap can take part. The cost of the day is 

£20 each. If you are interested, have any  

further questions or would like to 

help sponsor the event please contact 

Mr Isherwood on 

ged.isherwood@laneshawbridge.lancs.sch.uk 

  

YEAR 6 PARK HIGH TRANSITION 

EVENING  

Due to the original date being whilst  our 

children are away in London this has now 

been rescheduled for our pupils only to 

Monday 26th June at 6pm.  All parents and 

children welcome. 

Below are a couple more dates for your diary which have been added……. 

This takes place on Friday 14th July 3:30p.m -  5:30p.m.  There will be the usual delights 

and treats on offer. The PTA would very much appreciate any help from volunteers and 

any donations for our tombola.  More details will follow in the coming weeks. 
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